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Dates To  
Remember 

 
5/8-No School,  

Teacher In-service 
5/10-Board of  
     Education Meeting, 

 7:00 p.m., 
     Auditorium 
5/18-Spring Band  

Concert, 7:30 p.m.,  
Auditorium 

5/23-Spring Choir 
Concert, 7:00 p.m.,  
Auditorium 

5/25-4K Graduation,  
2:30 p.m. 

5/26-Class of 2023  
Graduation, 7:00  
p.m., West Gym 

5/29-No School,  
Memorial Day 

5/30-8th Grade  
Promotion, 1:30 
p.m., Auditorium 

5/31-Elementary  
Spring Concert,  
2:00 p.m.,  
Auditorium 

    Notes from the District Administrator 

 The weather a few weeks ago made me think it was summer, but now that 
the weather has gone back to ‘normal,’ it hasn’t felt like we are getting so close to 
the end of the school year. This time of year is full of field trips, fun, final projects, 
and graduation. Students will be looking forward to the summer and their future.  
 When I think about Almond-Bancroft School District, I think about how we 

do our very best to help our students not only with learning academic subjects but also with 
becoming good people. We know that as students grow and learn in our schools, they will eventually 
be the adults who are living and thriving in our communities. We want them to know what it means 
to be a good community member, to be a good citizen, to work hard, and to never give up. Our staff 
build relationships with students and support them throughout their time with us. Our hope is that 
when they graduate they will be successful members of our society in whatever they want to do and 
in whatever success looks like for them.  
 As a former English teacher, one thing that I love to do is look at quotes to inspire my 
thoughts - especially while getting ready to write a newsletter article or write my graduation speech. 
I usually begin with the old standards - Nelson Mandela, Oliver Wendell Holmes, Jr., Henry David 
Thoreau, Maya Angelou. However, this year I decided to see what more contemporary people had to 
say about education and success. What I found was also very inspiring.  
 First of all, comedian and actress Amy Poehler talked about working with other people and 
building relationships. "You can't do it alone. As you navigate the rest of your life, be open to 
collaboration. Other people and other people's ideas are often better than your own." We do a lot of 
this in teacher professional development as well as in the classroom. We feel that we are always 
better together than alone.  
 Secondly, people gave advice on how to continue to move forward and delve deep into what 
you want to do. Actor John Krasinski from The Office, A Quiet Place, and Jack Ryan said, "Find 
more of your people, lean all the way in, take chances, fail big and take chances again, listen to 
music, remember to believe in something, and fall in love as many times as it takes. Before you do 
something special, just do something." Actress Jennifer Garner continued with "Insist on optimism, 
dig in, fight for what makes you optimistic about the world. Find it, insist on it, dig into it, go after 
it." No matter where we are in our lives, we need to dig deep and engage in everything we do. That 
will bring us the most joy in our lives.  
 Finally, comedian and actor Steve Carell and singer-songwriter Taylor Swift both shared 
about being kind and being good to each other. "Every once in a while, put something positive into 
the world. Do something kind, make somebody laugh, and do not take yourself too seriously," Steve 
Carell. “No matter what happens in life, be good to people. Being good to people is a wonderful 
legacy to leave behind,” Taylor Swift. Our greatest goal at Almond-Bancroft is to help our students 
to be the best human beings that they can be. As I look around the hallways and classrooms, I can 
see that our staff and community are doing a great job. 
 
Dr. Jodi Becker 

Almond-Bancroft 
School District 

 

Jodi Becker 
District Administrator 

 

Toni Schumacher 
PK-12 Principal 

 

Hallie Ritchay 
Director of Pupil  

Services 
 

School Board 
President:  

Keith Dernbach 
Vice President: 
John Ruzicka 

Treasurer:  
Taylor Dernbach 

Clerk:  
Debbie Bradley 

Directors: 
Eugene Fosmire  

Brad Garner 
Nicole Huntington 

Almond-Bancroft School District  
Mission Statement 

 

The Almond-Bancroft School District,  
with support of families and community 

members, will provide a safe and supportive 
learning environment, which challenges and 
prepares each student for success today and 

tomorrow. 

Almond-Bancroft School District  
Vision Statement 

 

We are a collaborative community focused on 
continued growth in opportunities, choices, 

and expectations for all students.  We prepare 
self-motivated and responsible students to 

become well-rounded and  
successful citizens. 



Counseling Program News 
Jennifer Shier  K-12 Counselor            

(715) 366-2941 ext. 416 
 jshier@abschools.k12.wi.us 

We are so proud of all of our  

A-B graduating seniors! 

Felicity Budelier has earned the spot of Salutatorian for the 2023 
graduating class! Felicity has been described as high-achieving 
academically with a strong drive to excel in everything she does. 
Felicity currently serves as Student Council President, Vice-
President for National Honor Society, Class Treasurer, Quiz Bowl 
A-Team Captain, Volleyball Varsity Captain, and had the lead role 
in this year’s school play. She has also participated in Math 
League, Show Choir, and was part of the Science Olympiad team 
that competed at state this year. She is very passionate about her 
education, which has led  her to take extremely rigorous 
coursework throughout her entire high school career: 5 AP 
courses, 2 UWSP classes, and various other online courses to 
challenge herself academically. She was a National Merit 
Scholarship finalist and is a AP Scholar with Honor due to her high 
scores on tests. Felicity will be attending Drake University majoring 
in Health Science to pursue her ultimate goal of continuing on to 
medical school and becoming a doctor (M.D.).  Congratulations 
Felicity on your bright future ahead at Drake University!  

Class of 2023 Valedictorian 

CANDACE LEIN 
Congratulations to Candace Lein, our class of 2023 
Valedictorian! Candace is very active in her school and 
community. Candace serves as current President of the 
National Honor Society, Treasurer for Student Council and 
Vice-President for 4-H. Candace has also been involved in 
Quiz Bowl, Math League, and the Science Olympiad team 
that recently competed at State. Candace has won multiple 
awards: 2020 4-H Leader in Agriculture Award, 2022 
National Rural & Small Town recognition for her 
participation in Advanced Placement Classes, 2023 4-H 
Key Award and Leader of Tomorrow. While growing up on 
the family farm and being involved in 4-H, Candace 
developed a strong connection with animals and continues 
to share her passion by educating others on animal welfare. 
Candace will be attending Iowa State University in the fall 
majoring in Animal Science, pre-veterinarian route.  
Congratulations Candace on being Valedictorian and best 
wishes next year at Iowa State University!  

Class of 2023 Salutatorian 

FELICITY BUDELIER 



MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENTS OF THE MONTH 
 

Each month middle school staff members choose one student from each grade level that has 
demonstrated positive behavior throughout the month. Here are the winners! 

 
 
Javier Ortiz is our sixth grade March student of the month! Javier works together well 
with his classmates and is always ready to help out or work together in groups. He 
gives every assignment his best effort. Congratulations Javier! 
 
 
Macy McCracken is our seventh grade March student of the 
month! Macy’s work has improved so much during the year. Extra 
effort on assignments has really started paying off for her. 
Congratulations Macy! 
 
 
Aubree Wojcik is our eighth grade March student of the month! 
Aubree comes into the classroom ready to learn. She is helpful to 
her classmates and contributes to class discussions. 
Congratulations Aubree!   
 

 

    PreK-12 Principal Message 

 It’s May!  Every time I say that, I am reminded of the musical Camelot, in which they sing a lovely song 
about the shenanigans that happen in May.  “Tra-la! It’s May!  That darling month when everyone throws self-
control away!”  One would think that Frederick Loewe and Alan Jay Lerner (the writers of Camelot) must have 
been teachers who had to deal with students with spring fever. Of course, they weren’t, but every teacher, 
administrator, support staffer, and parent can relate.  
 May is the culmination of the year.  The students do final projects, do their last progress monitoring, 
choose their final class books for the year, and generally have a flurry of activities.  Baseball, softball, and track 
are in full swing.  Field trips, awards ceremonies, concerts, parades, and prom fill the calendar.  There is a 
feeling of so much to do in so little time.  The weather is nicer, so people want to be outside.  May is just plain 
busy. 
 And yet, while everything is wrapping up, plans are being made for next year.  Classes are being 
scheduled, professional development needs are being assessed and trainings arranged; and homecoming is 
already in the works.  Even the graduating seniors, whose high school careers are coming to an end, are 
preparing for next year.  College, tech school, the workforce, the military - basically the options are endless. 
 So May is a crazy tizzy of warm weather, tons of activities, and planning for the future.  Enjoy all of it, 
every busy minute!  And if you have some spare time, maybe watch Camelot because everyone can use a few 
Tra-las in their life, especially in May. 

Congratulations to Another Almond-Bancroft Past Graduate 

named to a 2022 Fall semester dean’s list or Honor roll 

 

Tyler Huntington, Fox Valley Technical College, Construction Management 

 

 
If we have missed including a past A-B graduate who has been named to a Dean’s List,  please reach out to Trina Warzynski, 
twarzynski@abschools.k12.wi.us, and we will include their information in the next newsletter. 

mailto:twarzynski@abschools.k12.wi.us


First and Fourth Grade 
Book Buddies took 
advantage of  the 

beautiful weather and 
read outside!  

The ELC had fun creating 
our planet. They learned 
about recycling and how 
we can help the EARTH! 

Congratulations 
to our March 

elementary PBIS 
award winners! 

Mrs. Mocker 
and the FFA  

students 
visited the 

kindergarten 
classrooms to 

help make 
flower seed 

cakes to plant 
for Earth day! 



The 6th-grade students 
in Mr. Collins' ELA 
class tried solving the 
problem we have with 
plastic pollution. They 
have been learning 
different aspects of the 
problem during the unit 
and are collaborating 
on potential solutions. 
The students are 
passionate about 
working to solve this 
problem.  

APRIL IS POETRY MONTH 
The Second graders have been learning about reading and writing poetry.  

A big thank you to the Almond Rod and 
Gun Club for sponsoring the Raptor 
Education Group, Inc (REGI) out of Antigo 
to come share their animals with our 
students. They are a non-profit group that 
cares for injured and orphaned birds that 
are on the threatened or endangered list. 
Samantha and Cinna were our 
presenters. They brought a turkey vulture 
(not a raptor), a kestrel, a barn owl, a 
barred owl, and a screech owl. They 
presented first to the 4th/5th grades and 
then to the middle school. 

The Zoo 
 

Giant giraffes drink juice from a jar. 
Eleven elephants enjoy excellent espresso. 

 Ticklish tigers tap dance on tables. 
Shy sharks shake sugar on shellfish. 
Mischievous monkeys mimic moms. 

Lazy lions like laying in the lobby. 
Robotic rabbits remove ripe raspberries. 

 
Alliteration 

 
Axel asks androids for answers. 

Casey keeps cookies clean. 
Jemma jumps on jello jigglers. 

Maci makes mysterious movements. 
Waylon wiggles with worms at work. 
Aylin iced iguanas with ice cream. 
Imogene is interested in insects. 

Gwenva giggles with goats on the grass. 
Lucy listens to loud leafhoppers. 

Declan dances with dangerous deer. 
Ryker rides rhinos at the rodeo. 
Tyler tickles tiny turquoise toads. 
Codi cuddles koalas with candy. 

Class Simile/Metaphor Poem 
 
Our class is noisy like a flock of hungry chickens fighting for food.  
We run as fast as cheetahs from each other during recess. 
Our class is boisterous like wild animals in a zoo. 
We read like librarians on vacation. 
Our class is as diverse as a crowded art festival. 
We fight like cats and dogs over gaga ball. 
Our class loves each other like a family.  
We are sleepy sloths on Monday mornings. 
Our class is an energetic ball of puppies on Friday afternoon.  

Are You Ready? 
 
School is almost out! 
Are you ready? 
The lake is all set for swimming! 
Are you ready? 
The flowers are blooming! 
Are you ready? 
The sun is burning! 
Are you ready? 
Hook up the boat! 
Are you ready? 
Light the fire! 
We are ready! 

Class 
Squirmy, talkative 

Jumping, writing, reading 
Knowledge, teacher, books, desks 

Working, creating, singing 
Energetic, silly 

Students 
 

Haiku 
 

Flowers waving hi 
Underneath the bright blue sky 

Signs that spring is here. 



June 2023  
Washington D.C. Trip 

Update 
 

We have 36 excited eighth, ninth, 
and tenth graders looking forward 
to their trip to Washington 
D.C.!  The group will be traveling to 
D.C. over the week of June 11th via 
a Lamers Coach Bus and will spend 
three nights in the city.  Over the 
course of four days, students will 
visit national landmarks such as 
Gettysburg, Mount Vernon, the 
Capitol and White House, and 
Arlington National Cemetery, as 
well as the major presidential and 
war monuments and memorials, 
and museums! Thanks to each of 
those who have helped to make this 
amazing educational opportunity 
available for our students! 
 
 
-Luke Steuerwald  

College Day for Kids was a huge success!  

These 6th graders had a great time learning 
and collaborating with each other and students 

from across the state.  



This year's new 

inductees 

include: (L-R) 
Laney Carlton, 

Alyssa Borski, 

Mya Dernbach, 

Camryn Wade, 

Oakley Omernik, 

Aaliyah Newby, 
Emmitt Stiles, 

Kerstyn Clark, 

Luis Perez-

Nunez, and Riya 

Ceballos.  

The AB Science Olympiad 

Team did an amazing job at 

state in Milwaukee!  

Felicity Budelier, Candace Lein, 
and Gracelyn Breitenstein placed in 
the top six at State and earned 
medals and Science Olympiad pins.  

Congratulations to all team 
members and Mrs. Hell on your 

very successful first year of 
competition! 

Almond-Bancroft Junior Prom 
 May 6, 2023 

 7:30 - 11: 30 PM  
Grand March  8:00 PM  

Post Prom 11:30 PM - 3:00 AM 
 

Post Prom reminders:   
Students who are attending post prom must check 
in by the west gym between 11:30 PM and 12:00 
AM after prom.  Doors will be closed at 12:00 
AM.  The kids must stay in the building until 3:00 
AM, unless post prom coordinators have spoken to 
a parent or have had a previous permission slip 
signed.   

We are looking forward to another fun event with 
lots of food, games and prizes.  

Thanks again to everyone who has helped put this 
event together!  

Congratulations to the new inductees to the Almond-Bancroft National Honor Society!  

Congratulations On Your Retirement 

Thank you for inspiring, 

motivating, and sharing 

your knowledge with the 
many students that you 

have taught during your 25 

years of dedication to 

Almond-Bancroft Public 

Schools. 

 
“The mediocre teacher tells. 

The good teacher explains. 

The superior teacher 

demonstrates. The great 

teacher inspires.“ - William 
Arthur Ward 

Mrs. Ciula 



May Athletic  
Events 

Save the Date…. 
 

A-B High School Athletic Banquet  
Sponsored by Mead-Rath-Gutke Post 339 

  

Wednesday, May 24, 2023 
Meal at 6:00 pm 

Recognition and Awards Program  
Follows Meal 

$25.00 per person 
Almond Legion Hall-Division Street 

 
To register call 715-366-2941 x 108 to reserve your spot 

(Junior and Senior Athletes are free) 
and mail your payment to 1336 Elm Street Almond, WI 54909, 

or send it to the HS office with your student-athlete.   
 

Registration and payment are due by May 15, 2023. 
Everyone is welcome to attend to 

celebrate athletic and academic achievements! 

New softball dugouts 
are coming along!  

Michael Ceballos and his 
team including many 
volunteers have been 

working hard to get the new 
dugouts completed. 

Thank you to the softball 
coaches, players, and their 

families for volunteering the 
time to help. Greg Otto, 
Keith Dernbach, Jake 

Omernik, and Bill Lamb 
have put in multiple hours of 
work. A big thank you also 
goes out to Jim Johnson and 

Burns Farm for the use of 
equipment.  

This is truly a community 
project!  

5/1-HS Track at Tri-County, 3:45 p.m. 
-HS Baseball and Softball home vs. Port 
Edwards, 4:30 p.m. 
-MS Baseball vs. Pacelli at Little Plover 
River Park, 4:30 p.m. 
-MS Softball vs. Pacelli at Woyak 
Complex, 4:30 p.m. 

5/2-HS Softball home vs. Wild Rose, 4:30 
p.m. 
-MS Baseball and Softball home vs. Iola
-Scandinavia, 4:45 p.m. 

5/4-HS Track at Weyauwega-Fremont, 4:00 
p.m. 
-HS Baseball and Softball at Rosholt, 
4:30 p.m. 
-MS Baseball and Softball at 
Wittenberg-Birnamwood, 4:30 p.m. 

5/5-HS Softball at Cambria-Friesland, 5:00 
p.m. 

5/8-HS Track at Weyauwega-Fremont, 4:00 
p.m. 
-HS Baseball and Softball home vs. Tri-
County,  4:30 p.m. 
-MS Baseball and Softball at Tri-
County, 4:30 p.m. 

5/9-MS Baseball and Softball home vs. 
Pittsville, 4:30 p.m. 
-HS Softball home vs. Pacelli, 4:30 p.m. 

5/11-HS Baseball and Softball at Pittsville, 
4:30 p.m. 
-MS Baseball and Softball home vs. 
Assumption, 4:30 p.m. 

5/12-HS Track at Tri-County, 3:45 p.m. 
5/13-HS Softball Triangular at home, 10:00 

a.m. 
5/15-HS Track RAIN DATE at Tri-County, 

3:45 p.m. 
-HS Baseball home vs. Pacelli, 4:30 
p.m. 
-HS Softball home vs. Iola-Scandinavia, 
4:30 p.m. 

5/16-HS Track at Wild Rose, 4:00 p.m. 
-MS Baseball and Softball at Port 
Edwards, 4:30 p.m. 
-HS Softball at Assumption, 4:30 p.m. 

5/18-HS Baseball at Tigerton, 4:30 p.m. 
5/22-HS Track at Princeton, 3:30 p.m. 
 

 
* Schedule is subject to change. 

For the UpToDate sports schedules go 
to the rSchool Athletic Calendar. 
 
https://
www.centralwisconsinconference.org/
public/genie/439/school/14/ 



Please go to our 
Facebook page 

and take the 
Booster Club 

Interest Survey 
to provide 
feedback.   

Registration is NOW OPEN for College Camp 2023!  
Register online : https://www.mstc.edu/camp 
 

It’s baseball season – score a home run by attending Mid-State Technical College’s College Camp!  
Wednesday, June 14th on the Wisconsin Rapids campus.  
 
Figuring out your interests and skills is the best way to find your perfect career. Are you ready to take 
the first swing at what your future holds? Students entering 6th, 7th, and 8th grade next fall are 

invited to join Mid-State Technical College for a day filled with hands-on workshops, games, and challenges. 

• Try out exciting Mid-State programs 

• Hear from program faculty 

• Have tons of fun getting to know how it feels to be a college student while making a run at the skills needed in 
today’s workforce! 

 
The cost is $45 and includes all workshops and activities, snacks, lunch, camp gift, and bus transportation. 
Sessions are assigned on a first-come, first-served basis, so don’t delay – register today!  
Registration Deadline: Friday, May 26 

Do You Love Children and Enjoy Helping in a School Setting? 
 
The Portage County Foster Grandparent Program (FGP) has openings for volunteers to help in local schools 
for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 

FGP is ideal for people who enjoy children, have some extra time, and could use a tax-free stipend each 
month.  Under the supervision of a teacher, each Foster Grandparent spends 7.5 - 20 hours per week 
assisting children, one-on-one and in small groups, who need extra help in areas such as school readiness, 
reading, social skills or mentoring.  On-going training is provided, and no previous teaching experience is 
needed. 
 

Candidates for the program must be age 55+ and meet income eligibility requirements ($2,430/month for a 
one-person household or $3,287/month for a two-person household.  Individuals with somewhat higher 
incomes may still qualify if they have higher medical expenses.). 
 

The stipend Foster Grandparents receive does not impact any other aid or benefits they might already be 
receiving, such as subsidized housing or medical assistance.  They also receive travel assistance, meals at 
the school, and many other benefits. 
 

For more information, contact the FGP Coordinator at the Aging & Disability Resource Center, 715-346-1401. 





   

  

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 
Cereal 
Muffin 

2 
French Toast Sticks 

3 
Breakfast Sandwich 
 

4 
Breakfast Kit 
 

5 
Bagel 
Yogurt 

8 
No School 
 

9 
Oatmeal  
Toast 

10 
Frudel 
Yogurt  

11 
Breakfast Kit 

12 
Donut 
Yogurt 

15 
Pancake Wrapped 
Sausage on Stick 

16 
Breakfast Kit 
 

17 
Hash brown, Bacon, Egg, 
and Cheese Breakfast 
Bar 

18 
Breakfast Pizza 

19 
Cinnamon Roll 
Yogurt 

22 
Cook’s Choice 

23 
Cook’s Choice 

24 
Cook’s Choice 

25 
Cook’s Choice 

26 
Cook’s Choice 

29 
No School 

30 
Cook’s Choice 

31 
Cook’s Choice 

June 1 
Cook’s Choice 

2 
No School 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
1 
Tacos 
Hard or Soft Shell 
Corn 
Fruit of the Day 

2 
Hot Dog on Bun 
Mac & Cheese 
Baked Beans 
Fruit of the Day 

3 
Baked Chicken 
Mashed Potatoes 
Whole Grain Bread 
Carrots 
Fruit of the Day 

4 
Grilled Cheese 
Tomato Soup 
Veggies & Dip 
Fruit of the Day 

5 
Pizza 
Salad Bar 
Fruit of the Day  

8 
No School 
 

9 
Chicken Fajita 
Green Beans 
Fruit of the Day 

10 
Country Pork Chop 
Mashed Potatoes 
Whole Grain Bread 
Broccoli 
Fruit of the Day 

11 
Chef Salad 
(meat, cheese, chopped 
vegetables, grain, dressing) 

Fruit of the Day 

12 
Hamburger on Bun 
Seasoned Wedges 
Baked Beans 
Fruit of the Day 

15 
Chicken Nuggets 
French Fries 
Peas 
Fruit of the Day 

16 
Mostaccioli 
Salad 
Fruit of the Day 

17 
Chicken Bacon Ranch 
Sandwich 
Baked Chips 
Corn 
Fruit of the Day 

18 
Hamburger Gravy 
Mashed Potatoes 
Whole Grain Bread 
Green Beans 
Fruit of the Day 

19 
Pizza Dippers 
Salad  
Fruit of the Day 
 

22 
Beefy Nachos 
Corn 
Fruit of the Day 

23 
Chicken Alfredo 
Broccoli 
Fruit of the Day 

24 
Pork Roast 
Mashed Potatoes 
Whole Grain Bread 
Carrots 
Fruit of the Day 

25 
Pancakes 
Sausage 
Hash Brown 
Fruit of the Day 

26 
Cheese Fries 
Salad  
Fruit of the Day 

29 
No School 

30 
Cook’s Choice 

31 
Cook’s Choice 

June 1 
Cook’s Choice 

2 
No School 
 

Almond-Bancroft Menus:  May/June 2023 

     

     

     

     

     

     

 

Breakfast Menu 

Lunch Menu 
4K-5th Grade Classroom Milk Break: 

$0.35 a day or free with an approved free/reduced application 

 
 

 

Milk Included with Every Meal 
Choices: 

• Skim 

• 1% White 

• F/F Chocolate 
Single item price $0.35  

 This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 

 Menu is subject to change. 

  
 

Juice Included with 
Breakfast 

Choices: 

• Apple Cherry 

• Apple 

• Grape 

• Orange 
Single item price $0.50 

Breakfast Prices:  
Reduced:  No Charge 
4K (M-Th):  18 days @ $1.70 = $30.60 
K-12th Grade:  22 days @ $1.70 = $37.40 

 

Lunch Prices: 
Reduced 4K (M-Th):  18 days @ $0.40= $7.20 
Reduced K-12:  22 days @ $0.40 = $8.80 
4K (M-Th):  18 days @ $2.45= $41.10 
K-5th Grade:  22 days @ $2.45 = $53.90 
6th – 12th Grade: 22 days @ $2.70 = $59.40 

Fresh fruit may be served as an additional 

option with breakfast and lunch. 
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BOXHOLDER 

Children who will be 4 years 
of age by September 1, 2023, 
are eligible for full or half day 
4K programing for the 2023-
2024 school year.  

4K registration packets have 
been mailed out to families who have 
registered their child with the District.  

If you have not received a 4K 
registration packet in the mail call 
Sandy Barden, 715-366-2941 extension 
108, and she will add you to the 4K 
mailing list.  

4K Registration  
Almond-Bancroft Public Schools 

MEMORIAL DAY 
May 29, 2023 

 

Mead-Rath-Gutke, Almond Post 339 
will hold their Memorial Day Program 
on May 29, 2023 in the School 
Auditorium starting at 10:00 am. 
 

The day to remember with gratitude 
and pride all those who served and died 
for our Country and our Freedom. 

 
 The School Band will perform a number 

of patriotic songs. 
 The names of deceased veterans will be 

read. 
 Quilts of Valor will be presented by the 

Almond Golden Needle Quilt Guild. 
 To conclude the program, we will go to 

the Village Cemetery. 
 All groups are welcomed to walk with us 

to the Cemetery. 
 At the Cemetery we will Decorate the 

Grave of the Unknown Soldier. 
 After which we will have a rifle salute 

and the playing of Taps. 

Free meals for all children 18 years of age and under! 
 

June 12-June 29, 2023 
Monday –Thursday 

Breakfast 8:00-8:30 AM 
Lunch 11:30 AM -12:00 PM 

Almond-Bancroft School Cafeteria 


